

The Co-operative Book Store

William Jewell College Liberty, Missouri

Carl L. Kenagy, Mgr.



September 20, 1941

Mr. Phog Allen Athletic Department University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Coach Allen:

Just a line to set you know that arrangements have been completed for a really swell evening of the night of the 25th, and that we are all looking forward to hearing a talk from you at our Kick-Off Banquet.

There has been this slight change in our arrangements. I told you on the phone the time for the banquet would be 7 o'clock, however, it has been moved up half an hour so that the football boys may get home and in bed much earlier. As you know, the first game of the season is the next evening.

Looking forward to seeing you next Thursday, I am

Sincerely yours,

Carl Kenagy

President of Student Body